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To: "PAC@oireachtas.ie" <PAC@oireachtas.ie>, Jacintha Healy <jacintha@hea.ie>, 

Cc: Graham Love <glove@hea.ie>, Andrew Brownlee <abrownlee@hea.ie> 
History: This message has been replied to. 

3 Attachments 

Presidents salaries.xlsx HEA Procurement Review Final Report 4 May 2017 .pdf 

Dear Margaret, 

I refer to your letter of 27 June 2017 and apologise for the delay in replying. Please see below 
responses. 

Combined liability of the Universities 
In 2014/15 the combined liabilities i.e. bank overdrafts and loans, of the seven universities was 
approximately €315m. A substantial part of this is made up of loans from the European Investment 
Bank at competitive rates to finance infrastructural projects including Purpose Built Student 
Accommodation (PBSA). These loans are arranged over periods of usually 25-30 years. 
Report on the use of the most commonly procured consultancy firms 
My previous email refers- if the Committee is agreeable with our proposed approach, we will collect 
this information higher education institutions. 

An information note on the salaries paid to the Presidents of each Third Level Institution 
Please see attached table. 
A copy of the recent review conducted into procurement issues across the third level sector 

We forwarded a copy of the report after the meeting on the 22nd but I attach it again for 
convenience. 

Regards, 
Neil 

Neil McDermott 
System Funding 
Higher Education Authority 

Ph: 01-2317174 
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Higher Education Authority 

3 Shelbourne Buildings 

Crampton Avenue 

Shelbourne Road 

Dublin 4 

004 C2Y6 

From: Margaret Falsey [mailto:Margaret.Falsey@Oireachtas.ie] On Behalf Of PAC@oireachtas.ie 
Sent: 27 June 2017 17:26 
To: Jacintha Healy <jacintha@hea.ie> 
Cc: Neil McDermott <nmcdermott@hea.ie> 
Subject: PAC Follow up 

Good Afternoon, 
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I attach a letter outlining the follow up material requested following the PAC metering on 22 June 2017. I also 
attach the transcript for reference. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Regards 
Margaret Falsey 
PAC Secretariat 
016183074 

(See attachedfile: [PAC32-1-432] HEA-follow up meeting 22.06.2017.pdf) 

(See attachedfile: Transcript 22.06.2017.pdf) 

---.----------

Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer. 
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/about/oireachtasemailpolicyanddisclaimer/ 

Beartas riomhphoist an Oireachtais agus seanadh. 
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/ga/eolas/beartasriomhphoistanoireachtaisagusseanadh/ 
Any email from the HEA/IRC, or any of the email's attachments, may contain confidential or 
privileged information and is intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient 
or have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and contact us. Any unauthorised 
use (including disclosure, publication, copying or distribution) ofthe email or its attachments is 
prohibited. Any views given in this message are the sender's own and do not represent the views of 
the HEA/IRC, except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of the HEA/IRC. 
Accordingly, we disclaim all responsibility and accept no liability (including negligence) for the 
consequences of any person other than the intended recipients acting or refraining from acting, on 
such information. Registered Office: Higher Education Authority, 3 Shelboume Buildings, 
Crampton Avenue, Shelbourne Road, Ballsbridge, Dublin 4, D04 C2Y6, Ireland 
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